
Lewiston School 

News  

Johannesburg-Lewiston Area Schools 

March 2018 

 Upcoming 

Dates: 

 Student Run Credit Union~ 

Thurs., Mar. 8, 22~ open 

for student  deposits 

 Joburg Spring Carnival ~            

Wed., Mar. 14, 5:00-7:00 

 PTO ~                           

Wed., Mar. 21, 6:00 

 Spring Breaks begins ~    

Mon., Mar. 26 

 School Resumes  ~         

Tue.., Apr. 3 

Cyndie Kievit, Principal 

786-2253 ext. 224 

Partnering with Parents 

~ Homework Tip of the 

month… 

READ! 

 

“There is more treasure in 

books than in all the pirate’s 

loot on Treasure Island.” – 

Walt Disney  

March Is Reading 

Month!     

Super Heroes are 

roaming the halls of 

the Lewiston School!  Stop in the 

school to look at the decorated doors 

and hallways.  Also, be sure to check 

out the reading month calendar (on 

the back) so that your child can    

participate in the ‘earn class points’ 

competitions.  They will be able to 

come to school in PJs, wear certain 

colors, and shirts with words.    

The goal of March is Reading month is 

to increase the amount of time your 

child spends reading.  As your child 

reads at home, be sure to fill out their 

reading coupon so their name can be 

added to drawing for weekly prizes 

and stop by the public library to do 

the scavenger hunt and get registered 

for the Kindle drawing. 

Be sure to join in on the fun of March 

is Reading month! 

M-Step Testing Dates 

3rd grade: April 29-May 24  

4th grade: April 29-May 24  

5th grade: April 8 – May 3  

“It goes by in a blink of an eye.”  I have heard that saying many 

times, but am really feeling it right now.  We are preparing for our 

oldest daughter to graduate from college in April and our youngest 

daughter to graduate from high school at the beginning of June.  

GASP!  How can this be?!  It feels like it was just yesterday that I 

was snuggling with both of them on the couch reading their favorite 

books (Island of the Skog, Officer Buckle and Gloria, Invisible Moose 

and The Three Little Pigs).  I loved reading to them each night… 

even on those nights when I was tired, crabby, and still had so 

much to do.  As we started to read I could feel my own tension 

begin to fade and their bodies begin to relax.  There were very few 

missed nights of reading because they wouldn’t let me forget.  It 

became ‘the best time of the day’ … and something I had no idea I 

would miss so much! 

During March is Reading month I encourage you to read to your 

child each night.  Turn off the video games and TV, set aside the 

phone, and snuggle in for ‘the best time of the day’ because this 

opportunity goes by in a blink of an eye!  Don’t miss it! 

In the blink of an eye… 
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